Human Relations Commission Meeting
Wednesday, May 23, 2018

A meeting of the Doylestown Borough Human Relations Commission was held on the above
date with the following members in attendance: Chairman Fred Stanczak, Vice Chairperson,
Linda Quinn, John Fraser, Laurie Smith Kaczanowska, Nancy Reilly, Maxine Katz and Doreen
Stratton. Also in attendance were Borough Manager John Davis and Borough Councilperson
Noni West.

1. Approval of Minutes: The minutes from the March 28, 2018 meeting were approved.

2. Human Relations Commission Pamphlet Discussion
The Borough will handle printing the pamphlet. Noni West requested that about

treatment in the first paragraph be removed. Linda Quinn will make the change and send
an edited copy to the Commission and a formatted document to John Davis. A motion
was made by Nancy Reilly to approve the pamphlet with the final edit, seconded by
Maxine Katz and all approved.

The Commission will have a table at the June 23 and July 14 at the Farmers’ Market
with August and September dates to be determined.

3. Outreach Discussion
After discussing the protest that was held at Central Bucks West High School, the

Commission looked at forms of mediation options to address the protesters. The final
consensus was to create a public statement about the Human Relations Commission
and its purpose and the incident at Central Bucks West High School. Fred will draft a
statement and pass it along to the members of the Commission for their review and
comments.

4. Old/New Business:
Peggy Dator, Chairperson of the Health & Safety Committee of the Bucks County
Women's Advocacy Coalition, will be invited to the June 27, 2018 Human Relations
Commission meeting. The Commission will also discuss the format of a Town Meeting
that will give us an opportunity to use the Central Bucks incident to describe how we
function.

5. Adjournment:
The next Human Relations Commission meeting is Wednesday, June 27, 2018.

Submitted by Doreen Stratton, Secretary



